

## Military Family Breakfast Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> April - 08.15-8.55 St Andrews School Hall

April is designated as the Month of the Military Child, which highlights the important role Service children play in the Armed Forces community. Although Military children can face many challenges, they also develop resilience, tolerance and an ability to make new friends.

To celebrate the children and the challenges they overcome, we would like to invite all our Military families to join us for breakfast at St Andrew's on Thursday  $28^{th}$  April from 8.15 am - 8.55 am.

This will also be an opportunity to discuss any ideas you may have in which St Andrews can further support your children in school or events you may like to see in school.

If you would like to attend the breakfast, please email <u>pastoral@st-andrews.lincs.sch.uk</u> or call the school to let us know how many of your family will be joining us, to enable us to provide enough breakfast.



They are hardy and upright,

A survivor in a broad range of climates.

Military children bloom everywhere the winds carry them, They are well-rounded, culturally aware, tolerant and extremely resilient.

Dandelions and Military Children are ready to fly in the breezes that take them... to new adventures, new lands and new friends.

They learn that to survive means to adapt,
That when one door closes another door opens.

Their roots are strong, cultivated deep in the Armed Forces, planted swiftly and surely.

Military children know that home is where their hearts are, That a good friend can be found in every corner of the world.